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Maryland Sustainable Growth Commission  
Holds Hearing and Briefing 

Time Change 
 

BALTIMORE, MD – The Maryland Sustainable Growth Commission has scheduled a hearing 
and briefing for Tuesday, March 1, 2011.   The purpose of this meeting is to brief the 36-member 
commission on legislation introduced in the General Assembly which would affect the use of on-
site sewage disposal (i.e. septic) systems for large subdivisions, as defined in the bills (HB 1107 
and SB 846), and impose other restrictions on their use. 

What Hearing and Briefing of the Maryland Sustainable Growth Commission 

When Tuesday, March 1, 2011 
 9:00 a.m.  
Where Banneker- Douglass Museum 
 84 Franklin Street 
 Annapolis, MD 
    

 
This is an open meeting.  The public is welcome to audit the proceedings.  The commission 
agenda may allow time for public comment following official business but is not guaranteed. 
 
For more information, visit 
http://planning.maryland.gov/YourPart/773/sustainableGrowthComm.shtml.  
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